April 18, 2019

Mass Senior Care invites staff at member facilities to participate in various
committees designed to share information on the topics of clinical quality,
regulatory, human resources and finance and reimbursement. This information and
feedback will assist MSCA staff with developing policy positions and prioritizing
strategic initiatives. Committee meetings are held in Mass Senior Care’s office in
Waltham. Facility members are invited to participate. If you are interested in
attending one of the upcoming committee meetings, please contact Jennifer Chen.

Upcoming Committee Meetings

Substance Use Disorder Task Force
Monday, May 13, 2019

1:00 pm-3:00 pm

Finance & Reimbursement Committee

Friday, May 17, 2019

10:00 am-12:00 pm
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